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Final Inspections

Builders who are approaching their final inspections should note that the appropriate
one for trigear aircraft has recently been updated; the latest version is now on the
company website, and should be consulted.

Ethanol

Some concern has been reported over the gradual introduction of ethanol into motor
fuel. We will be examining the impact of this on the fuel systems of Europas, but it
will inevitably take time, as many different components will have to be investigated.


